
Important Instructions for Your Follow-Up 

Appointment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope you are recovering well after your recent surgery. This letter contains important 

information to help you prepare for your follow-up appointment scheduled on [Date] at [Time]. 

Pre-Appointment Instructions: 

1. Medication: Please bring a list of all medications you are currently taking. 

2. Symptom Tracking: Monitor your recovery and note any new symptoms or concerns. 

3. Questions: Write down any questions you may have for your doctor. 

4. Transport: Arrange for a ride to and from the appointment if you are still recovering 

from anesthesia. 

What to Expect: 

Your doctor will evaluate your recovery progress and may perform a physical examination. Be 

prepared to discuss any challenges you have faced since the surgery. 

Contact Information: 

If you have any questions or need to reschedule, please contact our office at [Phone Number]. 

Thank you for your attention to these details. We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Healthcare Provider's Name] 

[Your Practice Name] 

[Contact Information] 


